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All Council Meetings are held at the Harvey 
Council Chamber.  

Meetings are open to the public and are 
also live streamed on YouTube. 
To view the live stream, visit: 
youtube.com/@shireofharvey5433 
To view the Agenda, visit: 
harvey.wa.gov.au/shire/council

Date Meeting Time
10 December Agenda Briefing 5pm

17 December Ordinary Council 5pm

Council Meetings

A unique music festival for students celebrating the end of 
Term 4 is coming to the Harvey Region.  

When: Saturday, 14 December from 5pm 
Where: Ridley Place Foreshore, Australind 

To download the Festival program,  
visit the Shire website. 

 

#shireofharvey
#Shire ofH arvey

Notice Pursuant to Section 6.19 of the Local Government Act 1995 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 6.19 of the Local Government Act 1995 that the 
Shire of Harvey intends to amend its Fees and Charges 2024-2025. The amendments were 
adopted by Council at its Ordinary Council Meeting held Tuesday, 26 November 2024.

Description Amount

Trading in Public Places - Itinerant Food Vendor $400 (GST Free)

Brunswick Recreation Ground 100 lux lighting use per hour $11.35 (+GST)

Brunswick Recreation Ground 200 lux lighting use per hour $22.70 (+ GST)

The amended fees and charges for Itinerant Food Vendor will take effect on Wednesday, 
15 December 2024. The amended fees and charges for lighting at the Brunswick 
Recreation Ground will take effect on Wednesday, 1 January 2025.

ALL PUBLIC NOTICES HAVE BEEN AUTHORISED BY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER ANNIE RIORDAN.

 
Are we barking up the right tree? 

The Shire of Harvey wants your feedback on a two-stage plan to develop 
Harvey’s Meriden Park into a top spot for children and families.� 
The draft Meriden Park Master Plan is a sharp and smart list of new 
facilities the community wants in Meriden Park, including:

•	 Accessible playground
•	 Enclosed dog exercise area
•	 Universal access toilet
•	 New car park

To view the Plan and Have Your Say,  
scan the QR codes. 

10  D e c em ber  2024  •   Ed i t ion  198

4 ’Clock Report

Lets hear your ideas! 

The Shire wants to know your best ideas for infrastructure projects in 
Binningup and Myalup. 

Projects should require between $100,000 and $400,000 to 
complete and bring significant value to Binningup or Myalup. 
Recreational projects are popular, so for example you could ask the 
Shire to fund:

•	 Binningup Skatepark
•	 Myalup trail network
To read more about investment plans for 
Binningup and Myalup and to Have Your Say, 
scan the QR code.

The Prohibited Burning Period 
starts on Sunday 15 December 
2024 and ends 14 March 2025. 

SUNSET FESTIVAL

Accessible 
playground

Enclosed dog 
exercise area

Statement on changes at the BHRC 

Bunbury Harvey Regional Council (BHRC) has advised the Shire 
that trucks presenting with FOGO product containing unacceptable 
levels of contamination will now be directed to landfill for disposal. 
This is in response to high contamination volumes that exceed the 
decontamination capacity at BHRC. Until further notice, the collection 
contractors will assess the load going into the truck, and if contamination 
levels are too high, the load will be taken to landfill. It is important that 
the community continues to separate their general waste and recycling 
from FOGO correctly to ensure as little contamination is present as 
possible. There will be no change to the collection frequencies and 
residents are asked to continue to use their lime green FOGO bin 
for organic matter only for their weekly collections. Everyone in the 
community plays an important role in reducing FOGO contamination, 
further information and tips can be found at the Shire’s website 
or https://www.wastesorted.wa.gov.au/fogo. The Shire remains 
committed to the important role FOGO plays in diverting waste from 

landfill and recognises that high contamination impacts 
BHRC’s ability to process and produce a high-quality end 
product.


